
Math Issues Meeting - September 19, 2003
Special Meeting for Common Course Renumbering Project

Attendance:
Asnuntuck: Pat Hirschy
Capital: Kathy Herron
Gateway: Miguel Garcia
Housatonic: no rep
Manchester: Diane Hillyer, Barbara Paskov
Middlesex: Linda Musco
Naugatuck: Elaine Dinto,  Bob Lynott
Northwestern: no rep
Norwalk: Joe Karnowski
Quinebaug: Slav Sharapov
Three Rivers: Larisa Alikhanova
Tunxis: Jean-Marc Cenet

Elaine and Pat will submit compiled results (with changes) to everyone.

Because Banner will only allow 30 characters for course titles, we agreed on shortened 
names for that purpose. Elaine will record changes on Common Course Number document 
that we submit.

How do we name honors and other “special” courses? Naugatuck uses letters to designate 
computer assisted, Manchester uses H for honors.

We need to check with Phil about how we should designate special courses.

Norwalk should decide on a different name for their 4-credit Intermediate Algebra, since 
the 3-credit Intermediate Algebra course, taught at the other 11 colleges, already has that 
name. 

How do we designate the Statistics courses? Some use technology, some do not. Many of 
the colleges teach with different types of technology and different software, some more 
extensive.  Should we have some way to designate that as well?

It was agreed that we should set up a meeting with UConn to discuss this problem. There is 
currently some confusion about which statistics courses are transferable. We need 
clarification.  We realized part of this confusion was from the numerous statistics courses 
we offer. For this reason, we condensed the number of courses.

The next meeting will be October 17 at 10:00 am at Gateway. 

Submitted by Joe Karnowski
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